Agenda item 7

TO CONSIDER IF SITES FOR BUILDING WILL BE IDENTIFIED AS PART OF THE NDP.

Nether Wallop Parish has not been asked by Test Valley Borough Council to build any houses over the next 5 years and therefore the Council are not obliged to make a call for sites.  
Despite this, the parish have the option of identifying sites for building as part of the NDP process and so the Steering Group should consider whether doing this would be beneficial.
Advice has been sought from the NDP consultants (Feria Urbanism) and also from TVBC planning officers.
Two reports (7a and 7b) should be read and the Steering group should consider whether to recommend to call for sites or not.

